
Town of Harwich  
Historic District & Historical Commission 

Legal Notice  

The Historic District and Historical Commission (HDHC) will hold public hearings on the following 
matters Wednesday, February 21st, 2024, in the Small Hearing Room, Town Hall, at  
732 Main Street, Harwich, MA 02645.  The public hearings will begin at 6:00 p.m.   
Any member of the public is invited to attend and provide information and comments relevant to this 
matter or may submit the same in writing in advance. 

HH2024-02: Town of Harwich owner, through their agent Lubos Svec, agent, has filed for a Certificate 
of Appropriateness. The project proposes a partial demo to replace the roof. The structure is over 100 
years old according to the Town Assessing records and is located at 735 Main Street Map: 41 Parcel: 
E1 

All documents related to the above cases may be viewed on the Commission’s Agenda page under the 
date of the meeting and are on file with the Building Department, 732 Main Street, Harwich, MA and 
may be viewed during regular department business hours. 

In accordance with state law, this legal notice will also be available electronically at 
‘www.masspublicnotices.org.’  The City/Town is not responsible for any errors in the electronic posting 
of this legal notice. 

Mary Maslowski, Chairman 
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